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Captain Joe Engler’s Message

white St. Louis fears the most: an all out riot, anarchy, 

lawlessness, disorder. The prevailing wind within San 

Francisco's several neighborhoods and communities 

And this is the prevailing attitude that white St. Louis 

fears the most: an all out riot, anarchy, lawlessness, 

disorder. , as I start my day, I awaken to one  is my 

pleasure and great honor to introduce myself to you 

as the new Captain of Northern Police Station.  I have 

been actively walking the streets and attending your 

community gatherings for just over the past month.  I 

am excited to join you in working to ensure that the 

Northern district remains the City's favorite destination 

to visit, play and raise a family.  The officers assigned 

to Northern Police Station have been working 

diligently to keep the streets safe.  Currently, officers 

are exhibiting great enthusiasm and determination to 

discourage and arrest the thieves that have recently 

preyed upon our parked vehicles.  We have, and will 

continue, to work diligently towards solving this 

problem.

Please join me at our community's upcoming 

gatherings including Japantown's Cherry Blossom 

Festival, Civic Center's Earth Day and the Rock and 

Roll Half Marathon.  Also, check out the wonderful 

improvements to our district parks located at Civic 

Center, Kimball Playground and Moscone Rec Center.

Please keep me informed of your concerns and I will 

do my very best to direct the appropriate resources 

to keeping our neighborhoods safe.  

Have a blessed and safe April - JE

    Captain Joseph Engler

Next Community 

Meeting: 

Thurs, November 8th, 2018 

6:00p.m.-7:00p.m. 

Northern Station       
Turk / Fillmore 

Thank you for 

subscribing to our  

Newsletter! 

Please follow us on  

Twitter @SFPDNorthern 
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Residents, merchants, and visitors,

This week I want to highlight an amazing month long 
project San Francisco city employees take part in each 
October.  The program is called the Combined 
Charities Campaign.  

City employees have proven for its 30th consecutive 
year now that they strive to be the, “Heart of the city” 
as noted in the campaign brochure.  

In 2017, city employees helped raise over $1.27 
million which was donated across 3,000 non-profit 
organizations. 

I am proud to say the officers at Northern station had 
an extremely high participation rate last year and we 
are hoping to top last year’s numbers in 2018.  That 
falls in line with our police department time and time 
again being one of the top contributors to the 
campaign for the past few years.  

With the season of giving quickly coming upon us, I 
encourage all of you to take a look at the program, 
either by asking one of our officers about it or looking 
it up online at heartofthecity.sfgov.org.

Together we can make a difference.       

As always, thank you for your continued support.  Until 
next week.

JE

Fleet Week Recap
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2018's Fleet Week was a great turnout.  Northern Officers along with 
additional members of our department had many memories captured on 
camera, a couple of which are featured above.  The fantastic weather led 
to some amazing air shows we look forward to seeing again in 2019!   

FLEET WEEK 2018 RECAP
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MEET THE BEAT

Meet Officer Kim LaSalle.  She is a 23 year veteran of the SFPD.  Kim is currently working as 
the City Parks Liaison Officer within our district.  She has been assigned to Northern Station 
since October of 1997.  

Officer LaSalle is doing her part in keeping the parks within the Northern safe for all 
residents and visitors to enjoy.  She is working closely with other agencies such as SF Rec & 
Park and the Park Rangers to maintain the beautiful landscapes our city has to offer.  
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On 10/07/18 at approximately 09:45 AM, Northern officers responded to a call at 640 
Steiner Street regarding two subjects breaking into vehicles. Officers responded to the area 
and detained both subjects who were walking away from the scene.  The officers met with 
the reporting party who could identify the subject who broke into the car and the other who 
reached inside.  He also took photos of the subjects during the commission of the crime.  
Officers conducted a positive cold show with the witness and arrested both subjects 
accordingly.  One subject possessed a spark plug chip and the other subject is on probation 
for auto burglary.

On 10/06/18 at approximately 10:45PM, Officers located a stolen vehicle being driven by 
a female subject near Steiner and Filbert Streets. Officers effected a traffic stop. Officers 
spoke with the registered owner who stated that he was on a date with the subject, who 
had asked to borrow his keys in order to buy cigarettes. When the subject did not return, 
the victim reported the vehicle as stolen.  The vehicle was recovered without further 
incident and stored at Auto Return.

 INCIDENT RECAP



Northern Police Station Turk / Fillmore 
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Civic Center - Earth Day - Sunday April 
22nd

Upcoming Events

October 12th, 19th, 26th- Here for NOW/Proxy @ 432 Octavia St. 

Thursday, October 18th- Civic Center Block Party @ City Center Plaza 

Saturday, October 20th- 50th Anniversary Festival @ Japanese Peace Plaza 

Friday, October 26th- Halloween Give Back @ Turk/Fillmore Mini Park
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Auto Burglaries: 

Dates: 10/02/18 to 10/08/18 

This Week: 60   

Year to Date 2018: 4017

Year to Date 2017: 5086
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Burglary:
Dates: 10/02/18 to 10/08/18

This Week: 8

Year to Date 2018: 638

Year to Date 2017: 537
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Vision Zero SF is the City’s road safety policy 
that will build safety and livability into our 
streets, protecting the people who move about 
the City every day via surface streets. 

The City and County of San Francisco put this 
policy in place back in 2014. The goal is to 
create a culture that prioritizes traffic safety 
and ensure that mistakes on our roadways 
don’t result in serious injuries or death. The 
result of this collaborative, citywide effort will 
be safer, more livable streets as we work to 
eliminate traffic fatalities by 2024.

Check out visionzerosf.org where you can take 
the pledge, get a bumper sticker, and find out 
more.



Northern Police Station Page 9 

Robbery:
Dates: 10/02/18 to 10/08/18

This Week: 6 

Year to Date 2018: 285

Year to Date 2017: 250



The SFPD wants to hear from YOU.

We are committed to excellence in law enforcement and are dedicated to the people, traditions and 

diversity of our City. Our mission is to provide service with understanding, response with compassion, 

performance with integrity and law enforcement with vision. 

We welcome your comments. Let us know how we’re doing, what we could be doing better and your 

thoughts on how your police department can work more closely with the community we proudly serve. 

Visit us at sanfranciscopolice.org/feedback. Your feedback will help SFPD better serve our City. 

Comments will be reviewed by our Community Engagement Unit and forwarded to the relevant unit, 

department office or neighborhood station for review and follow up, if appropriate. 

(If this is an emergency, please call 911. For non-emergencies, call 415-553-0123. You may also visit 

http://sanfranciscopolice.org/police-commendation-complaint for more information on providing input 

on SFPD policies and practices.)
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http://www.sanfranciscopolice.org/feedback
http://sanfranciscopolice.org/police-commendation-complaint
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Applying is Easy! 

1. Apply with the City and County of San Francisco at www.jobaps.com/sf (Entry Level (Q-2) Police
Officer)

2. Go to www.nationaltestingnetwork.com, choose law enforcement, and register to take the San
Francisco exam ($45). Financial assistance is available.

3. Choose an available exam date that's convenient for you.

4. Schedule your exam.

5. You will receive an email confirming your exam date, time and location.

Career Opportunities 

http://www.jobaps.com/SF/sup/bulpreview.asp?R1=CCT&R2=Q002&R3=060667
http://www.nationaltestingnetwork.com/
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We, the members of the San 
Francisco Police Department, are 
committed to excellence in law    
enforcement and are dedicated to the 
people, traditions and diversity of our 
City. In order to protect life and     
property, prevent crime and reduce the 
fear of crime, we will provide service 
with understanding, response with 
compassion, performance with    
integrity and law enforcement with 
vision. 

EMERGENCY: 911 

Non-Emergency: 415-553-0123

Cell Phone 911: 911 

Northern Station: 415-614-3400 

Captain Joe Engler: 

Joseph.Engler@sfgov.org 

Patrol Lieutenant: 415-614-3400

Human Trafficking: 415-643-6233 

SF SAFE: 415-553-1984  

Website: sanfranciscopolice.org 

Northern Tip Line: Text a Tip: 

Text to 847411 

Northern Events: 
Sgt. Mark Moreno 
415-614-3400

Northern Media Relations:
Officer Eric Letsch 
415-614-3400

Northern Permits:
Officer Mike Walsh 
415-614-3400
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